714 Hamilton Hall,
Columbia University,
New York, Januery 22/27.

General Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear 8ir,

I havs been asked by Dr. Blair, President of
the New York Graduates' Society of McGill University, to
inform you that we have decided to postpone our Annual
Dinner until the month of Merch, in the hope that this
will mske it possible for you to be with us then. We
would like to hold the Dinner on a Saturday evening,
March 12, 19, or 26, Would you be kind enough to let me
know whsther one of these dates would be satisfactory to
you? We have decided to hold a local function in
February instead of the Dinner.

Yours very sincerely,
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A. Gordon Dewey,
Secretarye.




